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July 26, 2018 

Ordinance 2018-19-_Q.B._, Appropriating $12,000 from the Road 
Service Area Fund to Support the Preliminary Engineer's Estimates for 
FY2019 Proposed Road Improvement Assessment Districts (Mayor) 

Each fiscal year the Road Service Area appropriates funds to support the 
preliminary engineer's estimates that are required for proposed road 
improvement assessment districts (RIAD). During the FY20 19 annual budgetary 
process, no funds were appropriated for this purposed as an oversight. There are 
currently two proposed RIADs being prepared . Therefore, we are requesting that 
$12,000 be appropriated from the Road Service Area fund balance to be 
transferred to the Engineer's estimate fund to support the preliminary RIAD 
process for fiscal year 2019. 

This matter will come before the Road Service Area board at its meeting on 
August 14, 2018. The board's recommendations will be submitted to the assembly 
prior to the scheduled hearing on this ordinance. 

Your consideration on this ordinance would be appreciated 
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By: pr Date: 7/ ;;.5/f 6" 


